
To: All High School Seniors 

 

From: Charlotte-Mecklenburg Chapter of Los Bravos 

 

Re: Los Bravos Scholarship 2017 

 

The Charlotte-Mecklenburg Chapter of Los Bravos Incorporated is a non-profit organization comprised of 

African American men who strive to provide community services in the city of Charlotte and surrounding areas. 

This year we are pleased to announce that we are awarding “TWO” $1,000 scholarships to honor the legacy of 

Los Bravos and the founding members of this chapter.  These scholarships will be used to help pay for books or 

tuition during a student’s freshman year of a secondary education.  The student this scholarship is geared 

towards is an individual who is well rounded, shown progression throughout his or her educational career, 

overcome obstacles to succeed, and with a financial need.  

 

The following are the eligibility requirements for the Los Bravos Scholarship.  

  

  Criteria and Information 

  

   
Student must be African-American or Latino-
American. 

  
Student must have an overall "C' (GPA 2.0) average 
or above. 

  
Student must attend a college/university, community 
college, vocational/technical school. 

  
Student must live in Cabarrus, Mecklenburg, Union, 
York, or Gaston counties.  

  
Attach a copy of your official high school transcript 
and a copy of your SAT/ACT scores 

  

Provide two letters of recommendation 
(Counselor/Teacher, Employer, Pastor, Community 
Leader, etc. 

  A typed application and recent picture 

  Complete a 400-500 word Essay 

  
Copy of acceptance letter from a college/university, 
community college, vocational/technical school. 

  
Bill for tuition or books which will be paid directly to 
the institution. 

 Copy of your 2017 FAFSA must be provided 

 

 

The winner will be announced at a place and time to be determined.  Your application can be submitted via e-

mailed to losbravos.scholarshipfund@yahoo.com or mailed to Los Bravos Inc. P.O. Box 16122 Charlotte, N.C. 

28297 by no later than Saturday  6/12/17.  The scholarship recipients will be notified by Saturday 7/14/17.  All 

incomplete applications will not be considered.  We thank you in advance for your application and look forward 

to hearing from you.  
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